
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 

 
FROM:  Donna Middleton, Senior Director of Student Services 
 
RE: Disposal of old curriculum 
 
DATE:  October 29, 2018 
 

The Department of Student Services has identified several kits of a past version of our Wilson 
curriculum. The department would like the Board’s permission to dispose of these bags. In 
addition, there are three boxes of sample curriculum in damp boxes in the basement at Holmes 
School. The department would like the Board’s permission to dispose of these boxes. 
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